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RECOMMENDATION 
 
1. That this report is noted. 
 
BACKGROUND/CONTEXT 
 
2. The Department of Health published a Vision for Adult Social Care titled Capable 

Communities and Active Citizens on 16 November 2010. 
 

3. The appended slide presentation contains a summary of the Vision, which is presented to 
the Board for information.  

 
KEY ISSUES FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
4. The Vision sets out the Coalition’s government’s thinking on the future direction for 

adult social care.  Southwark Health and Social Care will be refreshing its own 
vision for adult social care over the next few months which will be presented to The 
Council’s Cabinet for approval early in 2011. 

 
RISK FACTORS 
 
Financial costs:  Not applicable. 
 
Human resources: Not applicable 
 
Legal: Not applicable 
 
Community Impact   
 
5. The local Vision is being refreshed and will be presented to Cabinet in the new year. 
 

Background Papers Held At Contact 
None 

 
  

 

  

 



 

 
 APPENDICES 
 

No. Title 
Appendix 1 A Vision for Adult Social Care – Slide presentation 

 

Lead Officer Susanna White, Strategic Director of Health and Community 
Services, Southwark Health and Social Care 

Report Author Sean Morgan, Director of Performance and Corporate Affairs, 
Southwark Health and Social Care 

Version Final 

Dated 29 November 2010 

Key Decision? No 

CONSULTATION WITH OTHER OFFICERS / DIRECTORATES / EXECUTIVE 
MEMBER 
Officer Title Comments Sought Comments included 
Strategic Director of Communities, 
Law and Governance 

No   

Finance Director No   

Director Social Services/ CE PCT Yes Yes 

Cabinet Member No    

Date final report sent to Constitutional Support Services/ 
PCT dispatch 

29 November 2010 
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